

4556 Special Release 19 January, 2023

VALIDATION OF COVID-19 VACCINATION CARD

This is to inform the entire University Community that with effect from 31st December, 2022 Validation/Update of all COVID-19 Vaccination Cards are to be done in the Ibadan North Local Government Area Headquarters (IBNLGAHQ) at Agodi Gate. The instrument/devices for such validation have since been withdrawn from the University Health Services to the IBNLGAHQ.

All persons requiring validation are hereby advised to visit the above stated office.

Thank you.

Olubunmi O. Faluyi, MCIPM

Registrar and Secretary to Council